



Private Bag 3010 Hamilton 3240 New Zealand

TEL 07 838 6699 FAX 07 838 6599 EMAIL info@hcc.govt.nz hamilton.govt.nz

20 January 2020

Dear valued customer,

Re: Anglesea St/Bryce St intersection closed 28 January – 16 February

Hamilton City Council are closing the Anglesea St/Bryce St intersection from Tuesday 28 January until Sunday 16 February for a safety upgrade. Our business will remain open throughout the closure. You will be able to access our building via Bryce St East (please see the inset map). If you would like more information about this project you can find the information here www.hamilton.govt.nz/Anglesea-bryce

All delivery vehicles will still be able to use the loading zone (LZ) on Bryce St. To access the LZ you can travel up Bryce St East and U Turn at the top of the road.

If you need any assistance, then please speak to a traffic management person on site.

We apologise in advance for the slight detour to gain entry to our business, but we will still provide you with the best tyre service as usual.

Regards,

Alan & Aaron Glen **Owner Operators Capital Tyres** 0800 9989 737

alan@capitaltyres.co.nz or aaron@capitaltyres.co.nz

www.capitaltyres.co.nz



